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Comments: Putting a gravel pit near San Juan River Village will impact our health with the dust. Will create noise

pollution in our quiet neighborhood and the heavy trucks passing constantly in front of our entrances will create

additional dangerous traffic in an already dangerous situation. In addition, with the current planned recreation

amenities (bike trails) not only will a gravel pit ruin this trail system, it puts additional people in danger from the

trucks. People will want to ride their bikes up Jackson Mountain Road and trucks and bikes do not mix. Again, the

dust from the trucks alone will be a health hazard to everyone on the mountain. DO NOT PUT A GRAVEL PIT

ON JACKSON MOUNTAIN. The current logging on the mountain is already impacting this recreation area in a

negative way. Adding more trucks is irresponsible.

 

 

 

You need to look to the west of town where there is not as much traffic and away from any and all housing areas.

If this is implemented, you may also be subject to lawsuits because this pit WILL impact our property values.

Please choose a different site. My Pagosa Address is --- ----- --.


